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School Photos—Tuesday 23rd May 
Phototronics are coming in to school to take the school photos on Tuesday 23rd May.  If you have  
any pre-school children who would like to have their photo taken with a family member please bring them to 
school for 9.00am.  Thank you. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coronation Afternoon  Cream Tea and Colour Run in School—Wednesday 3rd May—2.00pm 
 
You are all invited to our Coronation Afternoon Cream Tea & Colour Run in school on Wednesday 3rd May at 2.00pm.  
Come and join your children for an afternoon of fun to celebrate the Kings Coronation.    
 
During the afternoon Woodland Parish Council will be presenting every child with a commemorative mug and spoon to 
celebrate the Coronation. 
 
The children and guests are invited to wear red white and blue clothes on this day, but make sure that you don’t mind 
getting paint on these clothes!  We have also purchased as part of the Colour Run package a white t-shirt for each child 
and sunglasses.  
 
Special thanks 

• We would like to thank Friends of Woodland School (FOWS) for purchasing the Colour Run package for the 
children to enjoy! 

• Woodland Parish Council for buying every child a commemorative mug and spoon  

• Lynesack & Softley Parish Council for their kind donation to our celebrations 

• Mrs Samantha Brown for helping with the Cream Teas 
 

Without this help the children at Woodland Primary wouldn’t have so much fun!  
 

Pre-School - Stay and Play  
Just to let you know that our next Pre-School Stay and Play is on Wednesday 24th May from 1.30pm 
to 3.00pm.  Please share this with anyone you know who might be interested.  Thank you. 

Free Digital Thermometer 
We have been given a small amount of digital thermometers from the NHS for families that require one.  
It you would like one, please pop in to the office to see Miss Scanlon.  



PUPILS OF THE WEEK 
 

Squirrel Class 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Owl Class  
 

Raby Cricket Club 
Raby Cricket Club are offering All Stars cricket for ages 5-8 starting Tuesday 16th May which is 
an 8 week programme that will teach the children the basics of cricket and is a fun way to learn 
how to play cricket.  
They are also offering Dynamos for ages 8-11 starting Tuesday 18th July for 8 weeks. This will 
help grow the children’s love of the game, and will give them the opportunity to socialise and make 
friends in a safe environment. 
  
Also starting is an under 11’s girls softball team within the club. They are looking for girls between 
the age of 5-11 years to join and they do not need any previous experience within the sport. This 
will be run by their coach Molly on a Tuesday evening from 6pm at Raby Castle Cricket Club. If 
anyone is interested, please contact their junior co-ordinator, Scott Hedley, on 07590537953 or 
smh281994@outlook.com 
  
Their outdoor training is also starting Tuesday 18th April at 6pm. They are running 5 junior teams this year (U9s, U11s, 
U11s girls softball, U13s & U15s). If anyone is interested in joining the club, please contact our junior co-ordinator (see 
details above). 
   
Thank you  
Scott Hedley 
  


